
To celebrate National Volunteer Week (16 – 22 May), say ‘thank you’ to

hard working volunteers in your local area by writing a personalised

message on Council's online 'Thank You Wall' on The Loop at

theloop.murrindindi.vic.gov.au/thankyou




Messages, stories, images and videos can be posted on our online wall.

Messages can also be written with pen and paper and dropped-in at one of

Council’s Library and Customer Service Centres, where it will be added to

the online wall.




Interested in volunteering?
If you're interested in volunteering, check out our list of local groups and

organisations who are looking for volunteers on The Loop. Council is also

hosting pop-ups in Alexandra, Kinglake and Yea, where you can learn more

about becoming a volunteer. Drop in for a chat on the following dates and

grab a free 'Thank you Volunteers' calico bag.




Tuesday 17 May - Yea Foodworks from 3.00 - 5.00 pm 

Thursday 19 May - Kinglake Foodworks from 11.00 am - 2.00 pm 

Saturday 21 May - Alexandra Foodworks from 10.00 am - 1.00 pm



For more information, visit theloop.murrindindi.vic.gov.au/thankyou or

scan the QR code below. You can also give us a call on 5772 0333.


